
 

                                               
                                   

The information in this pack has been produced on behalf 

of the North Yorkshire Learning Disability Partnership 

Board and has been supported by the North Yorkshire 

Adult Safeguarding Board.   

 

There is information that can be used by people with 

learning disabilities with or without support. 

 

There is also guidance for staff and volunteers on 

Internet Safety, good practice and professional conduct 

in relation to the use of the Internet. 

 

Managers might also find the information useful for the 

induction of staff and volunteers. 

 

If you have any comments relating to the information in 

this pack please contact Frits Rab or Sue Lear at the 

Mencap Centre or any member of the North Yorkshire 

Learning Disability Partnership Board. 
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Delivery Programme to date: 

 

Ian Margerison from Inclusion North will be working 

with the North Yorkshire Learning Disability Partnership 

Board to deliver Internet Safety Awareness sessions to 

each of the North Yorkshire Local Area Groups. 

 

Frits Rab and Sue Lear will be presenting the Internet 

Safety Packs to the North Yorkshire Provider Forum. 

People who attend this training will be required to 

cascade it to their work colleagues and to those they 

support. 

 

The ‘Be Safe Think Safe’ packs will also be circulated to 

all day centres, in-house and external, and be made 

widely available to groups in the community. 

 

The packs will also be placed on the North Yorkshire 

County Council Partnership Website and on the 

Northallerton and the Dales Mencap Website. 
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